
 
Friday, October 14, 2022

 
NEWS & NOTES

CEC's weekly newsletter to keep you informed.

Please be sure to spread the word and feel free to share this newsletter!
If there is any news you wish to add or include, please email news@conwell-egan.org. 

We encourage you to keep your contact information (including e-mail address) up to date so
that you continue to receive important CEC news and information. Please call our Main
Office at 215-945-6200 Ext. 400 to report any changes to your contact information.

Thursday, October 20 Fall Open House (6-8 p.m.)

Friday, October 21 NO SCHOOL
Teacher Professional Development

Saturday, October 22 Scholarship Exam (8:30 a.m.)

Friday, October 28 Halloween Dance (7 p.m.)

mailto:news@conwell-egan.org
https://www.onthestage.tickets/show/conwell-egan-catholic-high-school/630f9661dd61350e3e151194/tickets


FROM THE OFFICE OF ACADEMI

Three CEC students,  Kellyanne Castagna, Aiden
Habas, and Katherine Stella, are attending a Youth
Summit at CHOP through the Multicultural Professionals
Network (MPN) today! To provide some background, the
Multicultural Professionals Network (MPN) leadership
team received a CHOP BEST grant through the
Research Institute. Their purpose is to host a youth
summit event to recruit minority high school aged
students interested in research or the health care
professions.

While our mission is to increase exposure to diverse
students in STEM, we would also like to focus on the

emergent needs and strategic priorities of fortifying a diverse pipeline of healthcare



professionals. The intent is to expand opportunities to students within the Philadelphia
community, increasing faculty and student satisfaction and engagement to address
healthcare disparities. The program seeks to provide an immersive educational experience
comprising networking with healthcare professionals and researchers, hands on science
demonstrations, academic coaching/mentoring, and peer to peer accountability.

Good luck to these students

FROM THE OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS

We look forward to welcoming prospective families to come see us and get to know more
about CEC! We hope you can join us! 

RSVP HERE

Mrs. Katelyn Rice '04
Director Admissions
krice@conwell-egan.org

FROM THE OFFICE OF ATHLETICS

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefi84M0ztPjUblOlSoANUPoTPuQ3VyHzEs60mZrLWvyvQN1w/viewform


Fall Season Updates

Field Hockey: Our girls are tied for third place in the
PCL with a 4-2 record. The new field is a
tremendous asset for the field hockey program. The
girls are playing well and having a great season.
They will be heading to the PCL playoffs for the first
time in many years.

Football: Football has a big game coming up this
Saturday with Neumann-Goretti. Both teams are tied

for second place in the Blue Division with a 3-1 record.
  
Girls Soccer: The girls soccer team is tied for third place in a strong PCL league. Their
record is 4-3 and have some big games coming up. They continue their hard work and are
preparing for PCL playoffs.

Boys Soccer: Coach Rigney and the boys have been working hard on their game. A few
key injuries have led to a tough start of the season. The boys are playing well and are
improving with each game.  A huge 2-1 win over LaSalle on Tuesday put the team in fifth
place to qualify for the PCL playoffs..

Cross Country: Our runners continue to make strides at their meets at Belmont Plateau.  

Golf: The regular season has come to an end. We will not be moving on in the PCL or PIAA
playoffs.

Girls Volleyball: The girls are playing some awesome volleyball. They sit tied for third place
in the PCL with a record of 6-2 with their only losses to powerhouse O’Hara and Lansdale.
We will compete in the PCL playoffs and move onto PIAA Districts in the coming weeks.

AD’s Corner: We are proud to welcome our new coaches to the CEC family. We welcome
Tyrone Lewis (Boys Basketball), Ashley Hauschild (Cheerleading) and Jeff Manto
(Baseball). All three coach bring a unique balance to our school. They all have extensive
experience on the court, field or sideline. Bigger and brighter things happening in CEC
Athletics.

General Updates
The back field renovations are near completion.  The turf field is installed and the final
finishing touches are being completed.  We are very excited about what CEC is providing
our Student/Athletes and providing them with the best playing facilities in all of Bucks
County.  

Let’s Go Eagles!



Patrick Donlen 
Director of Athletics
pdonlen@conwell-egan.org

FROM THE OFFICE OF TECHNOLOGY

Time is running out to purchase Safeware
(Chromebook) Insurance!

The Safeware (Chromebook) Insurance web
portal will be closing at midnight tonight,
Friday, October 14, 2022. If you purchased
insurance last year (2021-2022), your
Chromebook policy expired on Friday, September

4, 2022.
 
Whether or not you had purchased an insurance policy in the past, please take a
moment to read the PDF (available by clicking on the link below) regarding the
Safeware Chromebook insurance policy. While voluntary, with parts and device
replacement costs increasing, I strongly urge everyone to take advantage of this
program. As noted in the PDF, this insurance/repair plan covers your CEC
issued Chromebook against:
 
Accidental Damage, Theft, Robbery, Burglary, Drops, Falls, Collisions, Cracked
Screens, Liquid Spills, Submersion, Power Surge, Vandalism, Flood, Fire and
mechanical breakdowns.”
 
The insurance premium is $43.40/year (with a $50.00/repair deductible) and
may be purchased online using a credit card. Please click on the link below to
access the login and purchasing instructions as well as answers to some
frequently asked questions.
 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1KaSdqCUGXv3JTqtH_1VcsEngexOGg74
R?usp=sharing
 
When purchasing an insurance policy you will need the “SERVICE TAG”
number of the Chromebook for which you are purchasing insurance. The
“SERVICE TAG” is 7 alphanumeric characters in length (i.e. C2EC023) and may
be found on the bottom of the Chromebook.

Chuck Ginter
Director of Technology
cginter@conwell-egan.org
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